
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Board of County Commissioners 

4/25/18 

 

Members of the County Commissioners and the City Council of City of  

Crestview to Attend Meeting of Officials of Okaloosa County to be held  

on May 1, 2018 at Robert L. F. Sikes Public Library in Crestview, Florida 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that various 
members of the Okaloosa County Commission and members of the City Council of 
the City of Crestview may attend a meeting of elected officials with Congressman 
Matt Gaetz to be held on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 beginning at 3:00 pm and ending 
at approximately 4:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Robert L. F. Sikes 
Public Library located at 1445 Commerce Drive, Crestview, Florida, 32539.   
Various matters relating to county and city government and the provision of 
services and improvements, including but not limited to transportation needs may 
be discussed during the meeting.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 
reasonable modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may 
be made to the County Commission office described above and must be made at 
least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 

 

mailto:CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM

